
Town of Wanatah 

Lead Service Line Inventory Declaration 
The Town of Wanatah Water Utility in compliance with federal regulation 40CFR 141.84 have 
completed a customer water service line inventory. The purpose of the inventory is to identify 
the various customer service line materials connected to the Public Water Distribution System. 
The completed inventory was essential to help identify any lead service lines or lead 
contaminated galvanized piping that would require future replacement.  

The Water Utility reviewed all sources of information pertaining to the Wanatah Water System 
including original construction specs and documents, maps, permits, meter installation 
information,  service line inspection reports, and additional data to identify any lead or lead 
contaminated piping.  

 After reviewing the completed service line inventory, the Wanatah Water Utility has determined 
that the water distribution system has no customer lead service lines or lead contaminated 
galvanized piping requiring future replacement.  

Please contact Wanatah Town Hall with any questions 219-733-2340. 


